
Scully and Yonker Selected as Lions Club 

Eighth Grade Student Citizens 
 

SHA eighth graders, Delaney 

Scully and Emma Yonker, were 

selected as the Mt. Pleasant 

Lions Club Eighth Grade Student 

Citizens of the Month for 

December and January, 

respectively. Students who 

exemplify the Lion’s motto “We 

Serve” by being involved in 

school, community, religious or 

civic affairs are honored each 

month during the Lion’s Club 

dinner meeting. 

  

Delaney plays volleyball, 

basketball and softball for SHA. 

She also sings in the choir for 

school masses and serves as a 

Math tutor for elementary 

students. Delaney has 

volunteered at 7th grade 

orientation, vacation bible school 

and routinely helps in the 

concession stand at SHA athletic 

events. She completed the Youth 

Services Unit (sponsored by the 

Mt. Pleasant Police Department) 

as a cadet and the following 

summer as a cadet instructor. 

 

Emma plays basketball, 

volleyball and softball and is a member of the Builders Club here at SHA.  She is also the 

treasurer of the Country Kid’s Livestock 4H Club and serves on the Youth Advisory Council for 

the Mt. Pleasant Area Community Foundation.  Emma is an altar server at Sacred Heart Parish 

and volunteers as a small group leader at vacation bible school. She also volunteers at nursing 

homes and at Christmas Outreach. 

 

Delaney and Emma were recently honored by the Lions Club at a dinner meeting at the Comfort 

Inn Convention Center.  Congratulations, Delaney and Emma, and parents, Dan Scully and Risa 

Hunt-Scully & Douglas Hunt and Steve and Mary Kay Yonker.     
 


